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A message from WFWP President in Bergamo/Italy - Bergamo is currently the hardest-hit city in 
Italy, by Covid-19. Their Board of Directors decided to donate € 1000 in support of a project to 
relieve the hospitals and host the patients who have been discharged from the hospital and who 
have to make a period of convalescence without being able to be hosted by their families: 

 
"Dear friends of the WFWP - Bergamo, last December, as you will remember, we organized a charity 
lunch in favor of the projects for women and children followed by WFWP Nepal which allowed us to 
collect € 1,000.00. 
 
Given the situation in Bergamo at this time, with above all health difficulties, the Board, after having also 
informed the WFWP NEPAL of the situation, decided to modify the recipient of our collection and to 
donate the sum in favor of the solidarity chain for hospitals "ABITARE LA CURA" to raise health 
facilities and families in some of the most delicate phases of the treatment of coronavirus patients with 
bank transfer in favor of ASS. DIAKONIA ONLUS - CORONAVIRUS EMERGENCY (IBAN 
IT53I0311111104000000002721). 
 
A small proposed and shared gesture that came from the bottom of the heart to show solidarity with all 
the people who in various capacities are working tirelessly to treat those who at this moment have the 
misfortune of being hit by the spread of the coronavirus. 
 
We are sure that those who contributed to the fundraising share our choice and wish everyone a good 
health and a good day !!! 
 
Giannina 
President of WFWP - Bergamo 


